
K-12 Schools Telebriefing: Q&A Report 
May 7th, 2024 

This report includes questions submitted by telebriefing attendees that were answered during 

the K-12 Schools Telebriefing via the Q&A function. Answers are only accurate as of May 7th, 

2024. If you have a specific question or need clarification, please email us at 

LiveWellEducation@sdcounty.ca.gov.     

Topic Question Answer 

Mental Health Is the May 23rd Youth Mental Health 
First Aid Training canceled? 

Yes, the Youth Mental Health First Aid Training on 
May 23rd has been canceled. 

Mental Health Is there a shareable website or flyer 
with the link to register for the Youth 
Mental Health in Schools 
Collaborative?  

We do not currently have a webpage for the 

Mental Health in Schools Collaborative. Click here 

to register for the next meeting. 

Mental Health Has the Youth Mental Health in Schools 
Collaborative ever received information 
about Enhanced Care Management 
(1:1 Case Management) or Community 
Supports (paying for things like help 
finding housing, home delivered meals, 
asthma remediation and more) that 
students and families on Medi-Cal may 
qualify for? 

Program Specialist, Violeta Mora, will reach out 
directly to address this question. For additional 
questions regarding the Youth Mental Health in 
Schools Collaborative or other K-12 mental health 
resources addressed during the telebriefing, 
please reach out to Violeta Mora at 
vmora@sdcoe.net. 
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